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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

As a hiker I appreciate wild areas like the Great Burn. Please preserve its wilderness values. 

 

 

 

The Great Burn needs to be managed as wilderness. 

 

 

 

the entire area should be managed as wilderness 

 

 

 

Motorized access should not be allowed. 

 

 

 

Cayuse Creek should be Wild and Scenic. 

 

 

 

Keep it wild! 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration


